LEGAL NOTICE
POUND RIDGE FIRE DISTRICT

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Board of Fire Commissioners of the Pound Ridge
Fire District will hold a Public Hearing on the proposed budget for the year 2024 on
Tuesday, October 17,2023 at 7:00 P.M. Copies of the proposed budget may be inspected
during regular business hours at the office of the Town Clerk and at the Office of the
Secretary of the Fire District.

The Public Hearing will be held at the Fire House, 80 Westchester Avenue, Pound Ridge,
New York 10576. All interested parties may attend and will be heard.

Dated: October 2, 2023
Pound Ridge, New York

Justin Friedland
Secretary/Treasurer



